
Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Charlotte and Houston Partners Recommend Best Practices to
Avoid Manager Statements Being Used to Support an OSHA
Citation
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When an OSHA inspector shows up at a worksite, anything and everything a manager says to the

official – from the moment of arrival to the time of departure – may be used against the company to

support a citation. In an article for Rock Road Recycle, Fisher Phillips partners Travis Vance

(Charlotte) and Pamela Williams (Houston) recommend best practices to minimize the risk of

manager statements coming back to haunt the company. 

To read the article, visit Rock Road Recycle.
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